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I oppose this proposal. These decisions, whether statutory, regulatory, or 

organizational, should be evidence based and include consideration of unintended 

consequences. The process to determine success of the proposal, with measurable 

objectives, is not clearly defined. Seemingly good intentions should not outweigh that 

of science, and guidance by qualified experts in their field at ODFW. The competence 

of ODFW is being challenged with no risk analysis provided or impact to interested 

parties statement. This bill does not follow best practices in managing systems of any 

kind, where systems need to be managed with measures of success by competent 

people. Unsound regulation creates an additional burden on ODFW to manage our 

natural systems to ensure their success for all entities.  


